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RULE BOBCAT BREAKFAST MENU

APR
MENU 2024

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
• In accordance with 

federal civil right’s law 
and U.S. Department 
of Agriculture (USDA) 
civil rights regulations 
and policies, this 
institution is 
prohibited from 
discrimination, on the 
basis, of race, color, 
national origin, sex ( 
including gender and 
sexual orientation), 
disability, age or 
reprisal or retaliation 
for prior civil rights 
activity. 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

1ST  

NO SCHOOL

2ND  

Breakfast Pizza, 
Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

3RD  

Strawberry/ Cream 
Cheese Bagel, 
Cereal, Apple, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

4TH  

Pancake, Bacon, 
Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

5TH 

Sausage, Biscuit, 
Apple, Juice Variety, 
Milk Variety

8TH 

Waffle, Bacon, 
Apple, Juice 
Variety, Milk 
Variety

9TH 

French Toast, Ham 
Roll, Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

10TH 
Breakfast Combo ( Egg, 
Potatoes, Cheese ) 
Biscuit, Apple, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

11TH 

Donut, Sausage, 
Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

12TH 

NO SCHOOL

15TH 

Muffin, Yogurt, 
Grapes, Juice 
Variety, Milk 
Variety

16TH 

Ham Breakfast Bar, 
Hash Browns, 
Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

17TH 
Sunrise Sandwich (Ham
Egg, Cheese, Bread) 
Apple, Juice Variety, 
Milk Variety

18TH 

Sausage, Biscuit, 
Gravy, Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

19TH 

NO SCHOOL

22ND 
Breakfast Parfait 
(Yogurt, Fruit ) Cereal, 
Apple, Juice Variety, 
Milk Variety

23RD 

Breakfast Pizza, 
Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

24TH 

Egg, Hash Browns, 
Biscuit, Apple, Juice 
Variety, Milk Variety

25TH 

Pancake, Bacon, 
Orange, Juice 
Variety, Milk 
Variety

26TH 

Sausage, Biscuit, 
Apple, Juice 
Variety, Milk 
Variety

29TH 

Chicken Biscuit, 
Apple, Juice 
Variety, Milk 
Variety

30TH 

Cinnamon Roll, 
Bacon, Orange, 
Juice Variety, Milk 
Variety

NOTE : 

Menu subject to 
change without 
notice.
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